THE WOMAN'S CLUB OF WINTER PARK, INC.

JUNE & JULY 2022 HIGHLIGHTS

President: Natalie Hill

President Elect: Katie Campbell

Club Office: 407-644-2237

Email:

info@womansclubofwinterpark.com

President's Column

Summer is upon us and with a break from our weekly gatherings. Time to spend traveling, catching up with families, and relaxing in the air-conditioning of our homes. The past year has been put in the history books (archives) and with it we have good memories of the many interesting and educational programs we had. Looking forward, there is more to come in the fall and hopefully you can share your ideas in the survey we will be sending out. Your input is most helpful.



Our Board will be meeting monthly to set the stage for the year ahead. The Fall Rummage Sale, over Labor Day Weekend, is a major fund raiser and everyone can participate, either by donating items for sale, helping during the week before to set up, working during the sale or by coming and "shopping" for those bargains.

During the middle of September there is the Annual Membership Tea to welcome new ladies to our club and share the many projects and committees we have. Photos of the new members are taken and the Membership Directory begins to be put together for the 22-23 book. Finally, we get to October and the weekly meetings and monthly luncheons get underway. We will certainly be ready to get back in the swing of things following the 4-month vacation time.

During the summer, our Office is open and rentals are being booked for parties, conferences, weddings, birthdays, etc. and we will continue to have our Monday memos sent out to keep everyone notified of what is "happening" at the club. Have a wonderful summer, rest up, and we look forward to seeing you at the next event.

Natalie Hill, President

Announcements & Updates

Charitable Giving



The first Charitable Giving project of the 2022-23 club year will be the "Back to School" donations for the children at The Meadows/Winter Park Housing Authority. The list of needed school supplies, including backpacks, and the available dates and times for drop off at the clubhouse will be included in one of the "This Week at the Woman's Club" emails in June.

Our thanks to Janet Barry, past Charitable Giving Chair, for a very thorough transition and for recruiting many members of her committee to continue in the 2022-23 year. We plan to have our first committee meeting sometime this summer. We welcome both current and new committee members. Please email us if you are interested in being a member of the Charitable Giving Committee supporting the worthy charitable causes sponsored by the WCWP.

Lucy McDonough & Kathy Parham, Charitable Giving Committee Co-Chairs

Scholarship



it is so rewarding!

The Scholarship Committee is thrilled to share that we will be awarding \$54,300.00 to 30 very worthy students. We have 6 renewals and 24 new applicants. The Committee is collecting addresses and student IDs so we can mail their scholarship checks in June. At the time of this writing, we have all but 5.

Thank you to all the members on the committee! Our job is a tough one but

Sue Grafton & Patty Munsey, Scholarship Committee Co-Chairs

Grounds and Gardens



Gardening offers something for everyone! Join us for conversation, fresh air and a bit of "green thumb therapy". Please mark you calendars and set your reminders for these dates to garden at The Woman's Club of Winter Park gardens: Friday, June 17th, Friday, June 24th and in July Friday the 8th and Friday July 22nd. Please let me know if you have any questions, I'm only a phone call away. Looking forward to seeing you in the Gardens.

Jackie Byrd Thompson, Grounds Chair (407) 740-8944, call or text

Programs

I hope everyone is enjoying their summer so far. As Programs Chair it is very important to hear from all of you. Please be on the lookout for the Survey within the next few weeks. I am looking forward to all of your comments and suggestions for speakers next season. If you want to call or email me direct, please do. Lindsayjeanmarie@yahoo.com or (330) 608-7159
Thank you!

Lindsay Peloza, Programs

Yearbook/Website



Do you like to take photographs?
How about maintaining our webpage?
Editing our yearly Directory?
If you're interested in working with us on any of these opportunities, please contact me!
Your talents would benefit our Club!

Churchill Thompson & Kelly Berenbaum, Yearbook/Website Co-Chairs

Ways and Means



Hot off the press!!! This year's Rummage Sale will be Saturday, September 3rd! Our GOAL is to HIT IT OUT OF THE PARK, using a sports theme – save those favorite team jerseys, borrow one, or pick up an inexpensive one at Walmart to wear at the sale. There is no decision yet on extending it to the following Sunday afternoon, but I hope we can. The preceding Sunday through Friday will be WARM UP (set up) days for the sale. Please mark all

days on your calendars during which you can be at the Club to help with this, our premier fundraising event of the year. I especially encourage new members to GET IN THE GAME. You will come away not only with satisfaction of a job well done, but also you will get to know seasoned members and form friendships to enjoy in the upcoming Club year. If you know now dates you can help, or when you know, please text or email that information. We will need THE ENTIRE TEAM on hand the day(s) of the sale!

I hope as you have been doing your Spring-cleaning, you have been setting aside items to tempt the public. We hope all can keep these items at home until September; however, Natalie Hill and Meredith Murphy have volunteered to store items if you just cannot do that. Please contact them to coordinate. Feel free (and you are encouraged) to ask friends, relatives, and neighbors for gently used goods they can part with. As you are putting items aside, if it is clothing, please label the bag or box with the size to help volunteers quickly get items to the right place. If you have valuable items — antiques, collectibles, jewelry, for instance, or think you might, please keep them separate if possible and add information as to original cost, value, age, etc. to help us put a fair value on them. When you bring them to the Club, please advise me or a board member to set them aside, as we will keep these special items together at the sale.

Everyone interested in helping or learning more about the sale is invited to attend Ways and Means Committee meetings in July and August. I'm looking forward to YOUR input as we discuss how we will insure a successful sale. Dates of the meetings will be published in a Monday email as we get closer to the time.

Please call, text, or email with any questions, concerns, volunteer days, or (especially) good news.

Cindy Abeel, Ways and Means Zsuzs1@earthlink.net or 407-690-0086

Hospitality



Greetings from the 2022-23 Hospitality Committee. Jacqueline Stewart and myself are both quite excited to take over this position from the amazing team of Lucy and Kathy. We have pretty big shoes to fill! If you are a person that enjoys the planning and or prepping for celebrations we would love to have you join us on the Hospitality

Committee. Our first meeting will be held sometime in August, watch for more details at a later date.

We are looking forward to getting to know each of you.

Shannon McClain & Jacqueline Stewart, Hospitality Co-Chairs

Happy Birthday



Carolyn Cooper	6/3	Eileen Schiavo	6/21
Maxine Gay	6/9	Dr. Linda Rinker	6/22
Ann Hunter	6/10	Shelby Roberts	6/23
Aycha Williams	6/11	Mikayla Miller	6/25
JoAnne Bandy	6/12	Dr. Rae Clark	6/27
Anne Lulow	6/16	Melissa Mishoe	6/27
Theresa Smith-Levin	6/18	Cynthia Gerken	6/29
Rev. Katrina Jenkins	6/19	Marie-Claire Penot	6/30



Janet DiLorenzo	7/1	Jan Bowman	7/21
Carol Hadley	7/12	Maureen Brady	7/21
Debbie Glaser	7/15	Gerry Liff	7/21
Barbara Zeitz	7/15	Danilee Cassinelli	7/23
Kathryn DiMauro	7/16	Haven Taylor	7/23
Elaine Kerr	7/19	Kathy Parham	7/26
Olga Gretchyn	7/20	Diane Kuhl	7/27

Special Events – Chairs Needed

Listed below are the "Special Events" for our 2022 -2023 club year. Each of these events is organized by a Chair(s) and a committee of volunteers. While some of the events have Chairs identified, we still need Chairs for others. Chairing these Special Events is an opportunity to contribute your creative talents to the club by organizing an event with a group of your fellow club members. Please email Natalie Hill at Natnoles38@gmail.com if you would like to volunteer as the Chair(s) of the remaining open events.

Event	Chair(s)	Date
Rummage Sale	Cindy Abeel	September 3, 2022
Membership Tea	Chris Bush & Julie Wadsworth	September 22, 2022
Fall Luncheon (possible		October 20, 2022
theme = Flamingle Fall		
Luncheon – Wear Pink!)		
Artisan Showcase	Katie Campbell	November 2022
Potluck Luncheon	Shannon McClain & Jacqueline	November 17, 2022
(Friendsgiving/Thanksgiving)	Stewart	
Tree in the Park		December 2022
Christmas Parade		December 3, 2022
Holiday Luncheon		December 8, 2022
Scholarship Reception	Sue Grafton & Patty Munsey	December 15, 2022
Founder's Day Dinner	Karen Rodda, Natalie Hill & Kim Mould	January 19, 2023
Mardi Gras Potluck	Shannon McClain & Jacqueline	February 16, 2023
Luncheon	Stewart	
Fashion Show Luncheon		March 9, 2023
Fashion Show Chair		
Luncheon Chair		
Bingo		Spring 2023
Silver Tea & Installation	Shannon McClain, Jacqueline	April 27, 2023
	Stewart, Natalie Hill & Karen Rodda	

If you haven't paid your dues, please do so in a timely manner. They are due by June 30. If you are not returning to the club next year, please let us know. Thank you!

IVI	IEMBER RENEWAL
	N'S CLUB OF WINTER PARK, INC. X 1433 WINTER PARK, FL 32790
Name	
Today's Date	
Address	
Home Phone	
Cell Phone	
E-Mail address	
Birth month	_ Day
Please check if you do not want Phone Cell	your information published in the direct E mail
Emergency contact:	Phone
	your information-new address, new pho
	n member participate 2 or 3 times each year our teas: greeters, kitchen help, pourers ees, etc.
Please indicate your interest in o	other committees: